

Fillicipal. Fil Allulew Green BSC, FISC, FGC

DLH/jas/parenteve

19 November 2019

To Parents of Year 12 and Year 13 students

Dear Parents

PARENTS' EVENING – Thursday 5 December – 4.30 – 7.00 pm.

We would like to invite you to the Parents' Evening which is to be held on Thursday 5 December. You will be able to meet your son/daughter's subject staff and to discuss their progress to date. Consultations take place between 4.30 and 7.00 pm in the Sixth Form.

Your son/daughter will have an appointment sheet. These appointments last for ten minutes. Your son/daughter is asked to accompany you to this evening as the discussions provide useful additional feedback to help them progress this year.

Mr Leach will be available to discuss issues and there will be the opportunity to speak to him without the need for an appointment.

We hope you will have an enjoyable and informative evening and I look forward to meeting you.

Yours sincerely

D Leach

Mr D Leach Specialist Director of Sixth Form